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Short Term Locum  
 
 

Ottawa South Midwives is looking for a locum from February 1st to April 
1st, 2019 (possibly longer). The ideal candidate will be comfortable 
working in a hospital setting with full scope of practice, be flexible, hard 
working, and have a sense of humour! 
 

We are a vibrant, fun and busy practice that places a strong importance 
on a healthy work environment, with a collaborative team approach.  
The locum will be well supported by our experienced team, which 
includes 8 midwives.  
 

We have privileges at The Ottawa Hospital, Civic Campus, where we 
enjoy full scope of practice and positive working relationships with the 
Obstetrical team. We also have privileges at the Ottawa Birth and 
Wellness Centre. 
 

Interested applicants can respond with a cover letter and resume to 
leslie@ottawasouthmidwives.com 
 

Only applicants who we wish to interview will be contacted. Thank you 
to all who apply. 
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